
   

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

 
 

Madrid, Spain – 14 September 2018 – Redexis Gas CFO, Mr. David Folgado, is voluntarily 

leaving the Company today to start a new professional project. Redexis Gas will provide 

information on the new CFO, once appointed. In the meantime, the Finance Department 

continues to perform as before.   

 

For additional information please contact investor.relations@redexisgas.es 
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